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 PRESS RELEASE   

 

 

DATE  : JULY 30
th

 2011 

ENTITY : BUREAU TELECOMMUINCATION & POST (BTP) 

TOPIC  : NEW TARRIF STRUCTURE COMMUNICATION INDUSTRY   

NOTE  : FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

The Bureau Telecommunications and Post St. Maarten shall issue on consultation the 

draft proposal of a new tariff structure for the communications industry on St. Maarten, 

prior to its presentation to the Government of Sint Maarten.  

 

This consultation round is intended to obtain observations and recommendations from 

participants and stakeholders within the communication industry on St. Maarten, for 

due incorporation.  

 

The pertinent document shall be on consultation and may be obtained at the BTP office. 

The consultation period commences on August 1
st

 2011 and expires on September 1
st

 

2011. Digital copies can be obtained on request.  

 

All participants and stakeholders are encouraged to provide feedback, comments, 

queries and suggestions no later than September 1
st

 2011.  

 

The Director.  

 

END 


